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           1st October 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
A number of S4 pupils have been selected to attend the official launch of the Community Council 
Grassroots Underpass Project. The project involved their participation in creating graffiti designs for local 
underpasses during April 2018. 
 
 
The ceremony will be held at Inveralmond Community High School between 10.30am and 12.00pm on 
Thursday the 11th of October (snacks and refreshments will be available). Ms O’Hagan and I will also be 
there to congratulate the pupils on their achievement. Transport will collect and return pupils back to 
Deans Community High School in time for lunch. Pupils should wear school uniform. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss N. Galloway 
Art Teacher 


